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Caddo, Bossier City authorities seek
information in theft cases

Friday, January 25, 2013

Caddo and Bossier City detectives are asking for the public’s help in identifying a man and woman who may
have information in connection with a local theft investigation.

Detectives say the couple was seen on video at a local discount store where a stolen credit card was used the
same day to purchase electronic items.

The Caddo-Shreveport Financial Crimes Task Force is investigating four cases where credit cards were stolen
from the purses of employees at Shreveport retail stores. The thefts occurred between January 3 and 21. The
cards were used to purchase electronics in Shreveport and Bossier City on the same days they were stolen.
They were also used at a Bossier City department store. The total value of items purchased with the stolen
cards is approximately $5,000

Anyone who can help identify the couple shown in the photos should contact Caddo Sheriff’s Detective Yomeka
Evans at 780-7255 or Bossier City Police Detective Matthew Bragg at 741-8831, or call Caddo-Shreveport Crime
Stoppers at 673-7373. 


